Humphrey Public Scheel
KandergarteniMecti&jGreet:

Humphrey Public Schools invites you to Kindergarten Meet & Greet.

Friday, March 22 at 2:00 pm
Children are eligible for admission into kindergarten at the beginning of the school year if the
child is five years of age or will be five years of age on or before July 31, 2024.

The kids will have the opportunity to meet their teacher and each other, while parents have an
opportunity to ask questions and see the school.

What to bring with you:

@b Up to date Immunization Records

2 A copy of your child’s Social Security Number

3 Official copy of Birth Certificate
It is usually pink and has a raised seal on it. If you don’t have one, we can
provide you with an order form.

Please call (402) 923-1230 if you have any questions or will be unable to attend. We will be
happy to send you a packet!



